
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

Thanks to all of you who helped at the lunch stand at the Gilman Creamery and at 

the activities at Gilman Days.  Both went well due to our dedicated members and 

volunteers.  We are in need of members to help step up and help fill officer 

positions.  Please contact me if you are willing to help out in any capacity.  We will 

be having an Organizational meeting in September for all of the council’s 

members.  Watch for a date and time for the meeting with will be in the church 

bulletin, church announcement and mailed notifications.  

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• Family Picnic on August 12th from 1PM to 4 PM 

• Discussion on having an organizational meeting to see how we can fill needed 

officer positions 

• Discussion on the results of the lunch stand at the Gilman Creamery, Gilman 

Days food stand,  Gilman Days Bingo and KC Raffle 

• Discussion on how things had gone at  the lunch stand at the Gilman Creamery, 

Gilman Days food stand,  Gilman days Bingo and the parade.  It was identified 

that more volunteers are needed to help. 

Pot of Gold: Jerod Rudnitski   Council jackpot: Buck Jenson 

Next Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday September 5th at 7:15PM  
Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 

All members are encouraged to attend and bring guests. 

Number: 427 Council Bulletin August 2023 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Family Picnic Sunday August 13th 

• VA Wheel chair assistance to help residents make it to mass  - September 3rd 

• Faith Formation Meal  - beginning of October 

Membership:  Brother Doug Novak reported that there are still members that are 

left to pay their dues.  Council members who have not paid their membership dues 

are encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Doug Novak. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Doug Novak, financial secretary  
 13944 105th Ave NE, Foley MN 56329. 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$25,402.56. 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Mark Bialke, Ralph 

Katka 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


